

C. READING

I. Read the following passage and fill in each gap with one word from the box.

crowded	enjoy	prepared	fairs	holiday
---------	-------	----------	-------	---------

In Viet Nam, Tet is a national and family (1) It is an occasion for every Vietnamese to (2) a good time while thinking about the last year and the next year. At Tet, spring (3) are organized; streets and public buildings are brightly decorated and almost all shops are (4) with people shopping for Tet. At home, everything is tidied; special food is (5); offerings of good foods, freshwater and flowers are made on the family altar with burning joss-sticks scenting the air.

II. Read the following passage and then answer the questions.

Roger Federer is probably the best and most famous tennis player in the world today. He was born on August 8th, 1981 in Basle, Switzerland. His parents encouraged him to start playing tennis when he was eight years old. He won his first Wimbledon title, the Wimbledon Junior, when he was sixteen. Over the next few years, he played all over the world. In Australia he played for his country in the 2000 Olympic Games. Then in 2003 he began to show how good he was. He started the year by winning two tournaments in a row, in Dubai and Marseilles. He also won his first Grand Slam title at the Wimbledon Championships. In 2004, he won three out of four Grand Slam titles. When he is not playing tennis, Federer is busy with his special project, the Roger Federer Foundation, which helps disadvantaged children.

1. When and where was Roger Federer born?

.....

2. When did he win his first Grand Slam title?

.....

3. What did he do in 2004?

.....

4. What is the name of his special project?

.....

5. Who does his project help?

.....